
 

 

Year 6 MusicShare Concert 
Lichfield Cathedral 

Tuesday 16th November 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 pupils have the exciting opportunity to take part in a concert at Lichfield Cathedral on 
the evening of Tuesday 16th November. Being able to sing together again has been wonderful! 
For the past three weeks, our Year 6 pupils have enjoyed weekly sessions with Cathy Lamb 
to learn a series of songs which will be performed in Lichfield Cathedral along with other local 
schools and a live band.   
 
Pupils will continue to have rehearsals in school on 2nd and 9th November.  On Tuesday 16th 
November, pupils will walk to the cathedral in time for an afternoon rehearsal with the other 
performers.  Children will eat their lunch as normal at school but will need a packed tea as we 
will be staying at the Cathedral until the performance starts at 7pm. The performance is due 
to end at 8:15pm.  Parents and carers will be able to attend the concert: further details about 
the day will follow nearer the time. 
 
This really is a wonderful opportunity for your child to perform.  I appreciate that this will take 
place out of school hours but this is something that your child will remember for a long time. 
Should your child not be able to take part, they will continue to learn the songs with the other 
Year 6 pupils but will remain in school on the day of the concert itself and work with Year 5.  
They will then be able to come home at the end of the school day as normal. Please complete 
the permission slip below and return it to school by Friday 5th November at the latest.  Thank 
you. 
 
J. Miles 

             
PLEASE COMPLETE THIS SLIP AND RETURN TO MRS MILES BY FRIDAY 5th NOV 

 
Pupil:          Class:    
 
 I give permission for my child to take part in the MusicShare concert at Lichfield 

Cathedral on Tuesday 16th November and will make arrangements for them to be 
collected from the Cathedral at 8:15pm on the evening. 

 My child will not be taking part in the MusicShare concert.  I understand that they 
will remain in school on 16th November and will come home as normal at the end of 
the school day. 

 
Signed:        
 
Print: __________________________________________ 



 

 

 


